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• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Wednesday 
21 

 
 

Thursday 
22 

• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Friday 
23 

• Professional Day – students not in session 

Announcements  
 

Student Verification Forms 
• Forms with contact information were sent home last week. If the information needs updating, 

it is very important you make any changes and send them back to school as soon as possible, if 
you haven’t already, so the information can be entered into our electronic record system.  
 

Parking Lot Safety 
• We continue to see students darting across the drop off lane in front of the school. Please 

remind your children to use the crosswalk, even if they are late.  
 

Earthquake Preparedness 
• Hazelgrove students participated in the Great BC Shakeout last Thursday. Ask your child 

about the school drill and talk about your own home evacuation earthquake plan. 
 

Parent Advisory Committee 
• Our Hazelgrove PAC has not yet met this year, but will be holding their first virtual meeting in 

November. We are hoping this online format makes it easier for parents to participate. While 
fundraising will look different this year, PAC will still be going ahead with initiatives that 
support our students and school. Stay tuned for more information about the first meeting. 

 

Halloween 
• With Covid protocols, we won’t be able to hold our annual Halloween parade this year and 

celebrations will look a little different this year. Students are still encouraged to dress up on 
Friday, October 30th. A reminder that costumes should not be overly scary or gory and 
appropriate for an elementary school setting. 

 

Professional Day this Friday 
• Our teachers and staff will be taking part in professional learning opportunities this Friday. 

There will no school and we hope our students and families have a nice long weekend.  

 

Interim Reports & Parent Teacher Interviews 
~ Interim (point of progress) reports will go home this 

week. Please keep in mind that we had a late start to 
school this year and teachers are still getting to know 
their students. These reports usually focus on work 
habits, social responsibility and core competencies.  

~ We will have an early dismissal next week on Tuesday 
(Oct. 27) at 1:30 pm to give parents a chance to meet 
with teachers online or speak over the phone. Please 
note that students in Blended Learning classes will 
not have an early dismissal as they have time each 
Friday to meet with teachers. More information about 
signing up and the format for the meetings (for example, 
Zoom or a Teams meeting) will be sent out this week.  

“I’ve learned that people will forget what you said, 
people will forget what you did, but people will 
never forget how you made them feel.”         
        ~ Maya Angelou        

            
 

 


